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Temporary road closures due to flooding

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth’s Public Works and Utilities Department have closed,
or will be closing, a few sections of road due to flooding:

 

-The intersection of Mall Drive and Maple Grove Road

-Portions of Norton Road, including the 2700-2800 blocks of Norton Road

-The corner of Pleasantview Avenue and Whittier Street

 

Roads will reopen when it is safe to do so. Do not drive through standing water, as doing
so can be very dangerous. If you come upon flooding while driving, please call 911 to
report it. The City will provide updates as able.
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